From: Mel Ashcroft
To: Natalie Thomson

Subject: Supporting - Minor Variance for 474 William Street

Date: July 12, 2024 2:01:16 PM

You don't often get email from

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Town of Niagara-on-the-Lake. Use caution when clicking on a link or opening an attachment unless you know that the content is safe. If unsure, forward the email to IT to validate.

To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing today in support of the Minor Variance for 474 William Street. The natural cedar hedge is completely in keeping with the surrounding neighbourhood and should remain intact.

As a nearby neighbour, I take no offence to the hedge and believe that it is a positive contribution to the landscape of the neighbourhood.

Sincerely, Mel Ashcroft 1 Circle Street